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Year 11 Prom 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a prom for year 11 students on Friday 7 July 2023.  This 
will be held at The Vine Hotel, Skegness 6.00 pm – 11.00 pm.  
  
The prom will be an opportunity for the students to celebrate the hard work they have put into their GCSE’s. 
The prom will be for the Year 11 students, however this is not a compulsory event. 
  
The requirement to attend Prom are as follows  

• Students must have attendance of 92% 

• Students must have 93% positive CC  

• x5 TP1 or less  

• x2 TP2 or less  

• No FTE's  

Please note that this data starts from Tuesday 28 February 2023. All data before this date will not be 
included. 

Students are reminded that no alcohol will be allowed to be consumed prior to or during the evening.  I would 
also like to remind you that whilst at the prom you are representing the Skegness Academy and the high 
standards and expectations will still apply.  
  
Dress code is formal and entertainment will be provided. There will be an Oscar style awards event also.    
  
The cost of the evening is £25. This includes a 2 course meal, entertainment, photo booth and a 
photographer.  Menu’s for students attending will be sent out after payment is received.  
Payment for Prom will be via parentpay, and will be due on Friday 5 May 2023. 
  
I do hope you will be able to join us on what I hope will be a very rewarding night to mark the end of an era at 
the Skegness Academy.  
   
Yours sincerely  
  
 

 

  
Mrs H Willis  
Head of Year 11   
 

 


